
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  August 19, 2015       
 
RE: 2312 Staples Avenue (permit application # T15-7542) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received for the removal of (1) Spanish Lime tree.  A 
site inspection was done on August 7, 2015 and documented the following: 
 

1. Tree Species: Spanish Lime (Melicoccus bijugatus) 

 
 



 



 



 



 



                 
 
Diameter: 7”  
Location: 50% (wrong tree wrong place, Keys Energy recommends removal 
due to locations of electric feeder lines to the houses)     
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 50% (fair to poor)  
Total Average Value = 66%  
Value x Diameter = 4.6 replacement caliper inches 
 
Recommendation:  Recommend approval of the removal of one (1) 
Spanish Lime tree at 2312 Staples Avenue to be replaced with 4.6 
caliper inches of dicot or fruit trees from approved list, FL#1, to be 
planted onsite. 
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Karen DeMaria

From: Veliz, Bryan <Bryan.Veliz@KeysEnergy.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2015 1:11 PM
To: Karen DeMaria
Subject: 2312 Staples

Good Afternoon Karen 
 
This is about 2312 Staples Ave.   Mr. May has a Spanish Lime tree that is a problem for him and his neighbors 
service drops. 
 
We have already removed two palm for that address that was a problem for us.  He also told me that he 
will not plant  
 
trees that will grow up into the power lines.  Keys would appreciate if he can remove it and replace with a 
smaller tree  
 
thank you. 
 
 
Thanks, 
Bryan Veliz 
T&D Supervisor 
Phone: 305.295.1200 
Cell Phone: 305.304.4815 
Email: bryan.veliz@keysenergy.com 

  

Please consider the environment before printing this email  
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